
MSPCA Privacy Statement 

The protection of your privacy is very important to us at MSPCA. MSPCA does not collect personally 

identifiable or confidential information about individuals or companies using this website except when 

such individuals specifically provide information on a voluntary basis, for example, in the registration 

process areas of this website or when applying for MSPCA membership. Personally, identifiable 

information on individual users will not be sold or otherwise transferred to unaffiliated third parties 

without the approval of the user at the time of collection. The information you give us will be used for 

the purpose stated when collected. 

As MSPCA expands the range of options and services available from this website, the collection and use 

of personal data will also change to serve you better. We therefore reserve the right to modify this 

Privacy Statement at any time and will post notice of such changes to this website. If you have any 

questions or concerns about privacy and security at MSPCA, please contact the MSPCA office. If at any 

point you wish to not have MSPCA contact you, you can email the office at info@marylandpest.org to 

update your record. 


